
 

 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Council Members 

   

From:  Patrice A. Tanner, City Administrator 

 

Date:  June 6, 2024 

 

Re:  Affirmation of Police Chief 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mr. Michael D. Richter comes to us with 15 years of Law Enforcement experience, with just 

under 13 years of his experience being with the City of Chipley. In his years of law 

enforcement, he has demonstrated a history of developing new ideas to combat problematic 

issues and streamline procedures. He has also demonstrated the ability to take charge and 

manage conditions with no supervision. Mr. Richter is dedicated, flexible and knowledgeable, 

and is able to adjust to changing environments and job functions with little to no notice. He has 

shown a knowledge in the application of criminal law and procedure. He encourages officer 

participation in a team environment, and he has demonstrated dedication to the department in 

accomplishing department set goals. 

 

As City Administrator of the City of Chipley I believe in nothing less than having an 

extraordinary team in place to accomplish the goals and objectives we need to accomplish in 

order to keep our City moving in a positive direction, and I believe Mr. Michael Richter will be 

a tremendous addition to our TEAM. 

 

Thank you. 
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